
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 22 - 2017  

Critical Areas during High Flows - Revised 

Based on recent feedback received from the mariners, vessel meets and passing in the critical areas 
identified in Seaway Notice No. 11 (American Narrows, Brockville Narrows and the Wiley Dondero 
Canal) will be at the discretion of the mariner.   
 
As Lake Ontario outflows are still above normal, mariners should continue to exercise caution when 
navigating in areas of high cross currents such as Galop Island, Toussaint Island, Ogden Island, 
Copeland Cut and South Cornwall Channel (Polly’s Gut). 
 
 
Thank you for your collaboration. 
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